
Parish of St Edward the Confessor 
26td Sunday in Ordinary Time 

24th - 25th September 2016 

“LIVE AND LET LIVE” 
Fr. Marce Singson 

If you are new to 

the Parish or are 

visiting,   

Welcome!  

We are glad you 

have come to share Eucharist with us today. 

Please leave your details with the Parish 

Office so that Fr Marce and a member of our 

Parish Pastoral Council can reach out to you 

with a formal welcome.     Thank you. 

CHURCH 

104 Chatswood Road,     
Daisy Hill, Qld, 4127 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Marce Singson 

Parish Office 
Secretary: Cheryl McCaffery  

Phone: 3299 2000 
Email: daisyhill@bne.catholic.net.au   

Parish Website: 
www.stedwardsdaisyhill.org.au 

Office Hours 
9.00am – 2.00pm on Monday,   

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. 

Pastoral Council, Chairperson 
Mrs. Denise Love 

Phone: 3209 1669 

 

Finance Council, Chairperson 
Mr Ravi Raveendrakumar - 

Phone :3208 9560  

St. Edwards Care and Concern 

Mrs. Laura Ferrall - Coordinator  

Mobile 0422 954 946 

 

Parish Safeguarding Children  
Representative 

John Wood Mobile: 0408 296 422 
(Assisted by) Cheryl McCaffery  

Mobile: 0432 171 924  

Parish SVDP  

President: Mrs. Maureen Thornton 

Phone:3290 1959 
SVDP HELPLINE: 5561 4702  

St. Edwards Primary,  
Acting School Principal 

Bronwyn Buckley  
Phone: 3208 0922 

St. Edwards Outside School  
Hours Care  

Mrs Jyotsna Chauhan 
Phone: 3208 9470 

Daisy Hill & Southside Family Day Care 

Phone: 3208 0463 

We are all familiar with the slogan of California: “Live and let live.” This 

sounds wonderfully mature, liberal and trusting of the other. We don’t step 

on each other’s turf. We have differences, but we respect them and keep on 

our way. You do your thing and I will do mine. I respect your space and 

you respect mine.  At times, however, such an attitude must be translated 

as: “Live and let die.” For our so-called live and let live attitude can really 

be a mask for indifference, for a desire not to get involved or committed. 

We see friends destroying themselves, and we keep hands off lest we seem 

to be meddling in the private affairs of others. We see many opportunities 

for doing good, and we let them pass because we don’t want to get  

involved. Yes, “live and let live” can have some serious defects. 

 

This is the case of the story of the rich 

man and Lazarus in today’s Gospel  

reading. The rich man engages in  

conspicuous consumption. He feasts 

splendidly every day. He wears the finest 

clothes. Outside his home is the beggar 

named Lazarus. His body is covered with 

sores. Lazarus would be satisfied with the 

scraps that fall from the rich man’s table. 

The poor man, Lazarus, was invisible. 

This is the main problem in our society 

today. The poor are invisible. They are 

not seen, heard or considered when plans 

are made and reactions are considered. 

This holds very true in poor countries. A large portion of a country is  

dominated by a high percentage of poor ones but they do not count. What 

the poor feel, think, desire and hope are of no account. We can ignore them. 

Each of us can take comfort in “doing our own thing.” We see only what 

we want to see. We value what serves our own personal interests. We hear 

the music of feasting, so the hollow sounds of our souls do not find their 

way to our consciousness, or our conscience. 

 

Our Gospel today from St. Luke tells us that “dogs even came and licked 

his sores.” Lazarus is visible to the dogs. God reaches out to Lazarus more 

than the rich man who continues to feast. But Lazarus is the rich man’s 

hope of salvation. It is only if Lazarus is visible to 

the rich man that he can hope to possess what is of 

lasting value. However, the rich man’s wealth and 

greed have fixed his eyes on the visible and the  

immediate. At times, we, too, continue to search for 

more and more in hope that someday we will have 

enough security and peace. 



BAPTISM 
We welcome into our 
Christian community: 

 

 

Justin Liam Dacuba 

Ace Mykael Manaloto 

Ameliana Lusepa Romano 

Andreas Tuifao 

Exodus Tuifao 

 

Baptism is 7 days a week. Please 

phone the parish office for 

information regarding Baptism. 

WE REMEMBER  

In our prayers all who 
have died recently,  

 

Phil Jones 
Mario Castellanos 

Alan Hobday 
 

and those whose anniversaries are in this 
month:                   

Milton Hampe 
Concepaon Lopez 
James (Jim) Scully 

John May 
Edwin Vidad 

 

Names of recently deceased or  
anniversaries for the deceased will be  
displayed for a period of 3 weeks only.  For 
privacy reasons these inserts will only be 
accepted from a family member. 

Thank you. 

PLEASE  PRAY 
 

For all our Sick parishioners 
and family members: 

 

Ada Rose Seeto 
Fay Eastgate 

Maria Teresita Villar 
Felisa Yonqgue 

Bob Smith 
 

If you would like our community to remember 
you or a family member in our prayers please 
complete the information in the register on the 
table at the back of the Church.  These will be 

displayed for 3 weeks only.   Thank you 

Happy Birthday &  
Happy Anniversary 

To all the members of our  

Parish Community who are celebrating their  

Birthdays and Wedding Anniversaries in this 

Month. 

Congratulations on your Special Day and 
Many blessings to you. 

Available for purchase NOW… 

2017 Columban Art Calendar 
It is an amazing fact that after almost 95 years, and with generosity of our parish, the 

Calendar still supports the activities of Columbans working to bring the Good News to 

poor communities and to make our local Church more missionary.The Columban Art 

calendar is accompanied by an in-depth Art Guide, a free downloadable audio visual and 

written resource which gives an insightful explanation of each painting featured in the 

Calendar - www.columban.org.au/2017artguide  

 

Recommended retail price is $9.00. 

 

Available from the Parish Office or SVDP Store. 

Bequests to St. Edwards Parish 
 

We all know the importance of having a properly written will.  It saves 

confusion in a family and also most importantly allows your personal 

wishes to be legally fulfilled.      
 

So when you are writing or updating your will the Parish Finance Council 

of St Edward the Confessor Catholic Parish would like to invite you to 

consider making a bequest to help us with our needs for future projects. 

This will help keep our parish alive and flourishing. 
 

We are blessed to belong to prayerful, friendly, caring and growing church 

community so we must make provisions and plan ahead so we can grow 

and keep up with our communities in needs. 
 

Any bequests no matter how big or small would gratefully be received and 

applied to Parish projects to ensure the continued future of our parish and 

to enable the upkeep of our beautiful church and surrounding buildings. 
 

Please take time to consider making such a bequest.  Thank you. 

The Parish Finance Council        St. Edward’s Parish 

On the Feast of St. Edward, October 9. 
I am now on the final touch of our preparations for our great 
celebration on October 9.  Our Church and the hospitality area 

will be colourful on that day.  
To commence the celebration, 39 Flags are ready to be paraded to the 
Altar. Of this number, 4 are new for this year: Vietnam, Kiribati, South 
Korea and Bahrain. Most of those who have roles to play in the liturgy are 
children and young adults, except for the Communion ministers. A brunch 
will be served after the celebration in the Church. Everyone is encouraged 
to wear their national costumes as well as to bring their national food for 
our brunch. 
 

If you’re interested to carry your national flag please put your name and 
contact number on the paper I placed in front of the Church. The flag 
parade will commence at 8:15am. 
 

And may the good Lord grant us very good weather on that day!  
    Fr. Marce  

https://www.columban.org.au/shopping-cart/shop-category/2017-columban-art-calendar-australia
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjhzpKolvfOAhWGGJQKHU9kAnYQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.culturalcatholic.com%2Fsaintedwardconfessor.htm&psig=AFQjCNFcpUTm86811KJGwSXYwquOhQGLGw&ust=14731286796024


MASS TIMES 25th September - 01st October 2016 

Sunday, 

25th Sept. 

  

8.30am Mass 

6.00pm Mass 

 

 26th Sunday 

in Ordinary 

Time 

Monday, 

26th Sept. 

  
7.00am Rosary 

7.30am Mass 

 

 

Tuesday, 

27th Sept. 

  

7.00pm Mass 

Adoration 
 

 

Wednesday, 

28th Sept 

 

7.00am Rosary 

7.30am Mass 

 

 

Thursday, 

29th Sept 
  

7.30am Mass 

 

 

Sts Michael, 

Gabriel & 

Raphael, 

Archangels 

 

Friday, 

30th Sept. 
  

7.00am Rosary 

7.30am Mass 

 

St Jerome 

Saturday 

01st October 

 

7.30am Mass 

 

5.30pm 

Reconciliation 

6.00pm Mass 
 

St Therese of the 

Child Jesus 

Parish Hospitality Teams 

Join us and the Parish Community for a cuppa and 

refreshments in the covered area at the side of the 

Church.      Every Sunday morning after the 8.30am 

Mass then the 4th weekend of the month on Saturday (team 

needed) and Sunday. 

 

02nd October 2016 

After Sunday morning 8.30am Mass 

Rose George’s Team 
 

09th October 2016 

After Sunday morning 8.30am Mass 

PPC - St Edwards Celebration  

Senior Group Update  
 

Mass : Tuesday 11th October 2016 at 9.00 am  
At this Mass Fr Marce also holds an Anointing of the Sick. A 

cuppa Morning tea will be served after Mass.  

Transport can be arranged if required 
 

Outing:    Friday 14th October 
 

Lunch at the Glenn Hotel, corner Logan Road 

and Gaskell Street, Eight Mile Plains. Meet at the church at 

11:30am. Numbers to me by Thursday the 13th October. Any 

enquiries or to book please contact  
 

Noelene 3208 5304 or 0409 261 639 

Brisbane Open House (BOH)   
 

On the weekend of 8/9 October the 
Cathedral of St Stephen and St 

Stephen’s Chapel will participate in 
BOH.  BOH celebrates the 
city’s architecture, giving 
visitors a rare insight into 

contemporary, historic and 
environmentally significant 
buildings in the heart of the 

city.   
 

View the display of Mary 
MacKillop artefacts in the 

windows of Penola Place and 
follow the Mary MacKillop 

Walk (opened and blessed by 
Archbishop Mark Coleridge on 

8 August, the Feast Day of St 
Mary of the Cross MacKillop). 

Basic questions answered according to the Catechism of the Catholic Church.  
 

  Question:    What is the sacrament of Penance?  
  Penance is the sacrament by which sins committed after Baptism are forgiven through the absolution of the 
  priest. 

Question:    How does a priest have the power to forgive sins?  
The priest has the power to forgive sins from Jesus Christ, who said to His apostles and to their successors in the 
priesthood: "Receive the Holy Ghost; whose sins you shall forgive, they are forgiven them; and whose sins you shall retain, 
they are retained." 
 

Receive the Holy Ghost; whose sins you shall forgive, they are forgiven them; and whose sins you shall retain, they are 
retained. (John 20:22-23)     CCC 1440-1449 
 

Question:    With what words does the priest forgive sins?  
The priest forgives sins with the words: "I absolve thee from thy sins in the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the 
Holy Ghost. Amen." 
 

Question:    What are the effects of the sacrament of Penance, worthily received?  
The effects of the sacrament of Penance, worthily received, are: 

1. the restoration or increase of sanctifying grace; 

2. the forgiveness of sins; 

3. the remission of the eternal punishment, if necessary, and also of part, at least, of the temporal punishment, due to our 

sins; 

4. the help to avoid sin in future; 

5.   the restoration of the merits of our good works if they have been lost by mortal sin.  CCC 1468-1470 

http://www.catholiccrossreference.com/catechism/#!/search/1440-1449
http://www.catholiccrossreference.com/catechism/#!/search/1468-1470


       Church Ministers’ Rosters for next weekend 01st - 02nd October 2016 

 Saturday 6.00pm Sunday 8.30am  Sunday 6.00pm 

Holy Mass Coordinators Iona & Ronet D’Mello Brian Ridder Jeanne Medina 

Parish Choirs  Voice of Praise St Cecilia El Shaddai 

Overhead Projectionist Volunteers Volunteers Volunteers 

Proclaimers  of the Word: 1 JR Bandola Ella Villar Celi Arezza 

Proclaimers of the Word: 2 Sharon Biasillo Vange Munn Marinel or Marian 

Communion Ministers  Muriel Mairhofer Steven Richardson Corrie Wall 

                                         Chriselle D’Mello John Guiton Nix Arezza 

 Glenn Hallorina Maria Beck-Richardson Sean O’Brien 

   Reece Healy Ferdie Alitin 

  Chi Gardner Ica Medina 

  Sio Afoa  

  Ed Havelock  

Alter Servers Annabelle Wessling Shannon Oporto Caleb O’Brien 

 Jonathan Wessling Virginia Mirago Ella O’Brien 

If you are new to the Parish or are visiting,  Welcome!  
We are glad you have come to share Eucharist with us today. Please leave your details with the parish office (3299.2000) so that          

Fr. Marce and a member of our Parish Pastoral Council can reach out to you with a formal welcome.       Thank you 

We here at the Parish of St Edward the Confessor, as part of the Archdiocese of Brisbane  
MUST ABIDE BY AND ADHERE TO THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE PRIVACY ACT AND THE AUSTRALIAN  

PRIVACY PRINCIPLES. Archdiocesan Website www.bne.catholic.net.au or www.stewardsdaisyhill.org.au  

We are also compelled to adhere to the Policy of the Safeguarding Children & Vulnerable Adults  
https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/ 

Logan Little Learners Early Learning Expo 

    
Daisy Hill and Southside Family Day Care are holding a 

stall at the Logan Little Learners Early Learning Centre 

Expo alongside various Early Learning Centres and 

Community Groups. 

There will also be face painting, balloons, giveaways and 

much more. Sausage Sizzle also available. 

If you would like more information about becoming a 

Family Day Care Educator or if you are looking for care 

for your children please come down and see us. 

Where: Slacks Creek State School,  

Daisy Hill Rd, Daisy Hill. 

When: Saturday 8th October, 10:00am – 1:00pm. 
If you would like more information about our service, 

including becoming an Educator or Childcare enquiries 

please contact the office on: 3208 0463. 

Let us think positively and work to bring about  the 

dream of the poet Langston Hughes.     
 

I Dream A World 

 

I dream a world where man 

No other man will scorn, 

Where love will bless the earth  

And peace its paths adorn 

I dream a world where all 

Will know sweet freedom’s way. 

Where greed no longer saps the soul 

Nor avarice blights our day.  

A world I dream where black or white 

Whatever race you be, 

Will share the bounties of the earth 

And every man is free 

Where wretchedness will hang its head 

And joy, like a pearl, 

Attend the needs of all mankind. 

Of such I dream, my world.  

CARE AND CONCERN 

If you are aware of a sick parishioner who may  

appreciate a visit or a meal or requires  

transport to medical appointments. 

Please contact the Parish Office so a member of our  

Care and Concern or Pastoral Council can respond. 

Children's Liturgy takes  place during the 

Sunday 8.30am Mass. Upcoming Dates are:          

October 16th & 30th; November 13th & 

27th; December 4th.  

We can use your postage stamps 

from your mail 
The Salesian Missions use the old stamps that are 

passed on to them to raise funds.  This goes towards Salesian  

Education and relief work in developing nations. Yes, the Post 

man does not have to stop by often, but on that rare occasion he 

does, and on that envelope, if there is a stamp, can you please 

pass this on to us, instead of throwing it in the bin?  A small    

gesture, lending a big helping hand.  We have placed a collection 

box for stamps in the parish office.  

http://www.bne.catholic.net.au
https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiKzrWfpbDMAhXGj5QKHZS1AfYQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fstjameswilkinsburg.org%2Fliturgies-sacraments%2Fliturgical-ministries-schedules%2Fchildrens-liturgy-leaders%2F

